
5th  January 2023

Dear Parents,

Re: Reception ‘Dress As a Hero’ Day 10th February 2023

This half term our topic is ‘Heroes’. As part of our topic we shall be learning about real and fictional heroes from different countries and
communities throughout history. To celebrate our learning, we shall be having an optional ‘dress as a hero’ day on Friday 10th
February.

If your child wishes to participate, then they are welcome to come to school dressed as a ‘Hero’ for that day. This could be anything
from superheroes to people who help us in everyday life, such as a police officer, firefighter or paramedic and other amazing heroes we
have learnt about over the term. We can’t wait to see what everyone chooses to dress as!

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Blanthorn
Early Years Lead


